
Notus Elementary Week of March 27

Pirate Chatter

PTO 
March 28 at 3:30

Finishing the Year Strong!

We only have nine more weeks left of the 
2021-2022 school year.  We appreciate 
everyone working together to help our 
students succeed and FEEL successful.  
Please continue with reading logs, math 
fluency practice, and bedtime routines to 
help support our Pirates!  



 



Character Trait Word for March:  FAIRNESS

Mary Ihli-Laan, Counselor 208-459-7442  ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Cara Marchbanks, Community Schools Resource Coordinator marchbankscara@notusschools.org
Karla Bales, LAUNCH Resiliency Advocate 208-739-2530 balesk@wicap.org 

mailto:ihlilaam@notusschools.org
mailto:marchbankscara@notusschools.org
mailto:balesk@wicap.org


➔ School starts at 
7:50 a.m. - 
Please do not 
drop off 
students 
before 7:30 
a.m. 

 

COMING SOON!



 



Pirate Partnerships

Thank you to Caldwell 
Parks and Rec and 
Girls on the Run for 
partnering with us in 
offering activities for our 
Pirates!  



Pirate 

Please remember we have resources to support 
our Pirates! Don’t hesitate to reach out to us!
Mary Ihli-Laan,   
ihlilaam@notusschools.org
Secondary Counselor:
Nate Holm,
holmn@notusschools.org
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